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We are against the Hecate solar farm in Highland county. It surrounds 3 sides of our property.
We feel it will devaluate our property. We attended 2 meetings and from our observation those
for it will receive BIG money and will cost those against it. When you have a petition signed
by 275 community people against the project, doesn’t that show that more oppose it then are
for it?

Ted and Jackie Landess
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On behalf of the OhioMeansJob-Lawrence County One-Stop Center, I would like to pledge
support for the Hecate Energy for solar generation initiative proposed to promote learning in
high-skilled/high-growth job areas in Lawrence County, Ohio. Our Office would welcome the
opportunity to assist with this project through the provision of training and employment skills,
recruitment and/or other educational/employment assistance, as needed. The planning effort
coincides with the One-Stop vision of a seamless, one-stop delivery of services to employers
and job seekers through the availability of cost-effective training programs. Our one-stop
system in Lawrence County stands ready to partner with the job creation efforts of Lawrence
County, to ready constituents for employment, and to provide employers with appropriate
incentives to hire recipients from within the high poverty census tracts. The One Stop Partners
will provide measurable and effective recruitment, referral activities designed for the target
population, assessment, drug screening, Behavioral Health Services, job training, OJT’s,
transition skills, life skills, employability skills, computer literacy, family literacy, workplace
literacy and remediation. We are excited about this project and lend our support to your
funding efforts. Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please do
not hesitate to contact the One Stop Center at (740) 532-3140 ext. 12225.

Jewell Hackworth
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